Response to boundary changes in Wales.
I do not agree with the creation of 16 new parliamentary posts in Wales, I think our government is too large as it is and a drain on taxpayers money.
Those 16 posts are highly paid with large pensions attached to them, the whole project has been designed to increase the amount of Labour seats in the Senedd.
Smaller Government please.
